
Bristol  County  Sheriff’s
Office  assists  New  Bedford
Police  Department  with  food
distribution
“The cold never bothered them anyway: Another week and another
team of volunteers from the BCSO were assisting our friends at
the City of New Bedford Police Department (Official) with food
distribution to folks in need.

On a wet and cold Saturday morning, our volunteers were up and
in New Bedford to assist the NBPD and others with food box
distribution.

Thanks to Eric Decosta of NWD Trucking in New Bedford for
letting us use a refrigerated truck to store food. We also
want to thank Steve Xiarhos, Don Cox of the Massachusetts
Military Support Foundation Inc., NBPD Chief Joseph Cordeiro
and the kind people at New Life Church for all their help.

We’ll be back at it again next week – to sign up, please visit
https://mmsfi.org/”
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Bristol County Sheriff’s Office photo.


